
Craig D. Morgan, MD  

C 

Dear valued patient: 

It is with mixed emotions that I write this letter to announce I will be retiring from my clinical 

practice, effective on October 31, 2023. This has not been an easy decision for me to make. Caring 

for my patients has been a great source of satisfaction and pleasure for me throughout my career, 

and it was a privilege to be your orthopaedic physician. 

While I am available to provide you with medical care until October 31, 2023, you will need to 

secure a new orthopedic physician prior to that date to ensure continuous care. We are committed 

to making this process as smooth as possible and will be happy to refer you to the orthopedic 

physician of your choice or can provide you with a recommendation and contact information. 

The contents of your patient medical records are confidential and - if you wish - copies can be 

picked up by you or transferred to another orthopaedic doctor who you designate in writing. If you 

wish to have your records transferred to a physician you will need to complete and sign an 

authorization form (available upon request at my office) and return it to the practice as soon as 

possible. If we do not hear from you (or if we do not receive your signed authorization form 

specifically designating another physician) prior to October 31, 2023, then your medical records will 

continue to be maintained electronically by our medical records custodian should you require future 

access. Please contact us at agianakis@morgankalman.com should you have any questions or need to 

request records moving forward.

My years have been filled with many rewarding experiences and memorable patients. I 

extend my best wishes for your future health and happiness. 

Sincerely, 

Craig D. Morgan, M.D 

2501 Silverside Road 
Wilmington, DE 19810 

 

 




